
 

 

Dear IMO participants! 

Due to the virtual format of the IMO the parade of teams will also be virtual. We ask you 

to shoot a short video for the IMO Opening ceremony. Video should be between 3 and 

10 seconds in horizontal format, 1920x1080. We ask you all together shout out the name 

of your country at the same time. We understand the serious situation of self-isolation in 

the world, but if you have a chance to shoot this video near a significant place in your 

country/ territory, it will be very good. If you are in different places and can't meet together, 

please do this video in Zoom or via skype. It's important to see the whole team together 

with leader, deputy leader and observers! One video from each country or territory.  

Please send it until 13 September on this address: ceremonies@imo2020.ru  

If for some reason you can send a video later, we will of course look forward to it! But 

please leave us time to mount a beautiful opening ceremony for you! Therefore, we ask 

you to send your videos as soon as possible. 

You can send the video itself or a link. Important point: in the subject of the message be 

sure to specify the name of your country / territory in English. More than 100 countries 

are participating in IMO 2020. We would not like to make mistakes and confuse the name 

of the country/ territory and the video! 
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